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Announcement # 23-71                                               Date: October 16, 2023 

 
P3 Multi-Factor Authentication Set Up 
 
As part of our commitment to maintain the highest quality and security of our client’s data, Pennymac will 
begin to use Multi-Factor Authentication (MFA) technology to log into the P3 portal.  In the coming days, all 
P3 users will receive an email to complete the pre-registration process. 
 
Please look out for the email and take a few moments to complete the setup process to avoid any potential 
disruption to your experience with the P3 portal. 
 
Please contact your Sales Representative with any questions. 


